
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

OF THE HURON INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL DISTRICT  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Wednesday, May 1, 2024, at 2 o'clock p.m., at  

1299 S. Thomas Road, Suite 1, Bad Axe, Michigan, the Superintendents of the Huron  

 

Intermediate School District will hold a public hearing for a Labor Day waiver. 

 

This notice is given by order of the Board of Education. 

 

                Dr. Nancy Lubeski, Assistant Secretary 

 
        


